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September 14,1990 =
MFN No.118 90-
Docket No. STN 50 605
EEN 9051

Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commis-ion
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Charles L. Miller, Director
Standardization and Non Power Reactor Project Directorate

Subject: Submittal ut Responses to Additional Information as Requested
in NRC IAtter from Dino C. Scaletti, Dated May 4,1990

-

#
Reference: 1. Submittal of Responses to Additional Information as

Requested in NRC Letter from Dino Scaletti, MFN No.
064 90, dated June 7,1990

2. Submittal of Responses to Additional Information as
Requested in NRC Letter from Dino Scaletti, MFN No.
075-90, dated June 29,1990

3L Submittal of Amendment 6 to GE's ABWR SSAR, MFN
No. 25-89, dated March 31,1989

Dear Mr. Miller:

Enclosed are thirty four copies of the balance of the Chapter 11 responses to the subject Request
for AdditionalInformation (RAI) on the Standard Safety Analysis Report (SSAR) fo' the Ad-r
vanced Boiling Water Reactor (ABWR). The other Chapter 11 responses were provided in -
References 1 and 2.

Please note that this material contains information that is designated as General Electric Company
proprietary information. This material relates to the Chapter 11 propri,etary information that was
previously sent to the NRC via Reference 3 and its corresponding propnetary affidavit.

It is intended that GE will amend the SSAR with these responses in a future amendment.

Sincerely,

P.W.' Marriott, Manager
'

Regulatory and Analysis Services
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cc: . F.A. Ross (DOE)
D.C. Scaletti (NRC)

9 }D.R. Wilkins (GE) , \v 9j# jJ.F. Quirk (GE)
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